
 
 

 

 
15th  Congress of the International 

Taekwon-Do Federation 
Dortmund, Germany July 29th, 2005 

 
 
  

October 10th, 2004 
 
 

On behalf of the International Taekwon-Do Federation  I have the honour to invite you to the 
 

15th  Congress of the International Taekwon-Do Federation 
 

to be held in Dortmund on July 29th , 2005 as decided by the ITF-Congress in Warsaw, Poland 
on June 13th, 2003. Place of the venue will be room Goethe I at Hilton Hotel! 

 
The Congress will beginn at 16.00 hours. The minutes for the Congress will be sent by the ITF-
Secretary General, Master Tom MacCallum. 

A printed application form of the delegates is attached to the regulations as a Word file. Please 
send the filled in original form by mail to the ITF Secretary General on the following address:  

Master Tom MacCallum 
Secretary General 
International Taekwon-do Federation 
Brunner Strasse 190/2/16 
1210 Vienna 
AUSTRIA 
Fax : +43 1 2941752 

Please send a copy of the application form by e-mail to p.weiler@itf-d.de  or by fax: 
(++49-221-63 678 63) to the ITF-Deutschland. It will help us in the technical preparations. 

With kind regards. 

 

Master Paul Weiler 

Chairman of the Organizing Committee 

 

 

 


